
Long Lake Interceptor Rehabilitation  
Project Update #8

May 15, 2023
All restoration work in the project area has been completed except for a portion of sidewalk 
along the north side of 10th Street. Please continue to stay off areas with new seeding to allow 
the vegetation to grow. 

Crews will be on site Wednesday, May 17 to repair the portion of sidewalk. During this work, 
a pedestrian detour will be in place and one lane of traffic on 10th Street will be closed. This 
work is anticipated to last no more than two days, weather permitting. Please exercise 
caution when traveling through the area. Follow any posted signage and do not cross 
any fenced off areas. A map of the pedestrian detour is shown below.

Contact Us

If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out via the project email or hotline listed 
below.

Email: info@LongLakeImprovements.com
Hotline: 612-474-3140
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